
Headteacher’s Message 

Well done to your Y5/6 footballers who did a super job representing 

the school at Priory on last night. They showed excellent               

sportsmanship and were a credit to Cop Lane. Well done! 

As the weather is starting to change, please remember to send your 

child in with a waterproof coat each day.  

Our first PTFA meeting of the year will take place on Monday 25th 

September at 6pm in school. Everyone is welcome!  

Have a good weekend.   

Best wishes,      

Mr Ian P. Ashmore        

Cop Lane C.E. Primary School 
A welcoming Christian community, committed to one    

another, giving our very best at all times. 

‘I can do all things through Christ who strengthens me.’ Philippians 4:13 

Our Christian Value is: service 

Dates for your Diary 

 

   

 

 

27.09.23—Y2 Harvest 

Worship at 9am (parents 

welcome) 

29.09.23—MacMillan 

Coffee Morning (more 

details to follow) 

17.10.23—Y3 Bible 

Presentations 

19.10.23—Open evening 

(more details to follow) 

02.11.23—EYFS reading 

meetings at 2pm and 6pm 
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PTFA News 

Our next PTFA meeting will be Monday 25th September at 6pm in school.     

Everyone is welcome! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week in our Picture News, we looked at the news that in Canada, the government in the 

province of Ontario is set to pass a new law that will make it compulsory for children aged 12 and 

under to wear lifejackets on boats. Parents, guardians, or other adults supervising children could 

be subject to a fine of up to $200 (£130) if they do not comply. In the UK, currently, there is no 

legal requirement for anyone using rivers and seas for leisure purposes to wear a lifejacket/      

personal flotation device (PFD). The children considered the question: ‘Should lifejackets be         

compulsory for all on open water?’ Our ‘Picture News at Home’ can be found on the last page of 

this newsletter. 

Reflection Time 

‘So in everything, do to others what you would have them do to you.’ 

                                                                                                                                                             Matthew 7:12 

This week in our worship, we talked about serving by treating people as we would expect to be treated. We talked 
about the phrase ‘What would Jesus do?’. Jesus is our ultimate role model in life. The next time we’re tempted to be 
unkind or look down on people, we should stop and think about what Jesus would do. How can we use the example Jesus 
sets and this phrase to be even kinder in our lives? 



 

 

 

 

 

Our class attendance figures this week are: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to Year 1 and Year 5 this week! 

 

 

 

Year 1 100% 

Year 2 97.2% 

Year 3 95.3% 

Year 4 97.4% 

Year 5 100% 

Year 6 98.7% 



 

 

 

 



 

 

Holiday Dates 

Here is a reminder of 2023/24 as well as 24/25: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 






